
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
School News  

 Further to our letter dated 30 April 2018, we are delighted to announce that we have appointed Mr 
Bosanquet as the new Year 1/2 Teacher from September. Mr Bosanquet has recently completed his 
teacher training with a grade of outstanding. We are sure you will all make him feel very welcome. 
We are really excited to have him on board. 

 Satnam Singh has been here again teaching the children drumming and next week he will be 
accompanying a specialist Bollywood dancer to teach the children this genre of dancing.  

 Margaret Mackinder has been in to talk to Class 3 about being an Architect and designing houses. 

 Mr Smith and Mrs Jorden have been working in other schools as LA Moderators this week. 

 Mrs Metcalfe had a meeting with the Year 6 children and parents about the agenda for the 
Edinburgh Trip. 

 Mrs Jorden attended the Science Moderation at Gillamoor School which was very useful.  

Main Entrance Policy & Visitor Register 
May we politely remind all parents that only staff are authorised to let visitors/parents in and out of the 
building. All visitors must see a member of staff on arrival and departure and must sign in and out using the 
visitor register during school hours. This is to comply with Fire Safety and Safeguarding regulations. This 
does not include drop offs and collections at the start and end of the day, however, from next week it will 
now include Friday assembly and Seeing is Believing sessions etc.  

 
Appointments During School Hours 
If you are taking your child out during school hours or if you bring your child into school after formal 
registration, the pink pupil form in the entrance hall next to the visitor signing in book must be completed 
please. This is also to comply with Fire Safety and Safeguarding regulations. Medical/hospital/dental 
appointment letters must be handed into the school office for photocopying. This is for school records and 
to comply with attendance regulation. This must be done in advance of the appointment. Thank you for 
your cooperation. 

 
FOSS News 
Our Duck Race and Family Fun Day is on Sat 14th July 11am-3pm at the Slingsby Sports Field. You hopefully 
all received sponsor forms and flyers at the end of last half term. Plans are well under way but we are 
desperately in need of marquees and gazebos to provide us shelter from the sun (fingers crossed!). If 
anyone has a gazebo or marquee they would be willing to lend us for the day please contact the school 
office. Lists for volunteers on the day will be put up in school soon.  

 
Two Sports Days! 
This year we are fortunate enough to be having two sports days! On Tuesday Potted Sports will be leading 
a sports day for Slingsby School pupils on the Sports field starting at 1pm. All families are welcome to bring 
a picnic and cheer on your children.  On 10 July we will be taking part in a Sports day with Hovingham & St 
Hilda’s School also on the Slingsby sports field led by Mr Pope.  

 

 
 
Slingsby C.P. School 
The Green 
Slingsby 
North Yorkshire 
YO62 4AA 
(01653) 628370 
 
Head Teacher: 
Mrs Georgie Metcalfe 
 BA HONS NPQH 
 

SLINGSBY C.P. SCHOOL 

NEWSLETTER 

Friday 8th June 2018  



Year 6 Crucial Crew Visit 
On Monday afternoon, the Year 6 pupils will be visiting the Army Reserve Barracks at Scarborough to take 
part in the Crucial Crew event.  Crucial Crew is a multi-agency event organised through schools by the 
Police and supported by the Fire Service. They aim to raise awareness of safety issues to school children in 
Year 6. We have taken part in this excellent course for many years. Please can the Year 6 children bring a 
packed lunch from home and a waterproof coat (uniform should be worn). They will be leaving 
Scarborough at 3pm which will mean at 4pm pick-up at school. Thank you. 

 
Dates for the diary 
11th June – Y6 Crucial Crew 
12th June – Slingsby School’s Potted Sports Day & Family Picnic - 1pm 
18th June – Year 6 and Class School photos 
2-3rd July – Y6 Edinburgh Trip 
8th July – Pet Service & refreshments on the Green for school families together with Slingsby & Hovingham 
villagers (bring a teddy if you don’t have a pet!)  
10th July – Sports Day with Hovingham and St. Hilda’s School at Slingsby School at 1pm 
14th July – Duck Race & Family Fun Day 11-3pm 
17th July – Whole school Beach Day – All welcome to join us 
19th July – Entertainment Evening 
20th July – Last day of summer term & leavers’ assembly  

Accounts 
May’s accounts will be sent out next week. We apologise for the delay.  

 
Head lice  
Please be aware that there has been a case of head lice in school this week. Slips have been put in book 
bags giving advice and we would be grateful if you would please check your children’s hair over the 
weekend.  

 
 

 


